
Dear Dr. Holden,

I am more than happy to present this recommendation letter to you for Dr. Neil Jenns as your next Assistant Professor. As a student, Dr. Jenns was inquisitive and always looking for innovative solutions to even the most basic issues. That inquisitive nature translated very well into his career as an educator and he is prepared to move into being an assistant professor.

While Dr. Jenns was finishing his studies under my supervision, I found that students reacted extremely well to his methods. He would engage students and elicit reactions to material that students would normally not react to. His educational process resulted in a very high rate of students who passed our class and I attribute much of that to Dr. Jenns.

Dr. Jenns is also extremely dedicated to the concept of education. He feels a strong sense of responsibility to the students in his classes and he takes their success very personally. While this should be a fault for an educator, Dr. Jenns has an amazing sense of restraint and balance that allows this to work in his favor.

As an assistant professor, Dr. Jenns would be a valuable addition to your faculty. I am available if you need further information. Please feel free to call me at 555-322-3432 or email me at winstonedge@email.com.

Sincerely Yours,

Dr. Winston R. Edge
Professor
Hartland College

